
Hello Mill Creek, it is Tuesday, September 26th!

Students, a reminder that cell phones should not be used during school hours. Phones
should be turned off and stored in your locker during the school day. If you are found to
be using your phone during school hours, it will be confiscated.

Mexican Bingo will be held this Thursday during your lunch period. There is a sign up
sheet outside of Mrs. Hill's room. You must sign up before Thursday in order to
participate.

Tomorrow’s Wacky Wednesday Theme is Backwards Day! Remember to wear your
clothes backwards tomorrow for a chance to win a prize!

Students, a reminder that hoods and hats are not allowed on your head during the
school day. If it is during school hours, your hood should be down off of your head, and
hats should be stored in lockers

The Green team has a meeting scheduled for after school today, 2:30-3:30PM. Go to
Ms. England’s room after the bell.

If you ride bus 10, you will ride bus 20 instead for today only. Again, if you ride bus 10,
you ride bus 20 for this afternoon only.

Lunch Choices for Wednesday are: meat lovers pizza, cheese pizza, BBQ rib sandwich,
beef hot dog, chili cheese dog, beef walking taco, chicken caesar salad, italian hoagie,
berry parfait with granola

Thank you and let’s make tomorrow even better!


